
From: Mary Ann Wagner [mailto:MaryAnn.Wagner@catholicknights.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 12:30 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 
 
As an insurance professional, I oppose imposing FINRA regulations on the sale of 
insurance products.  If the insurance is a securties-based product, then that 
product should and must fall inder FINRA's jurisdiction.  Other insurance 
prodcuts do not and should not be mixed with these regulations. 
 
Mary Ann Wagner 
LUTCF, CSA, FICF 
N6049 Deerpath Lane 
Plymouth, WI 53073 
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